
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Demarest PTO Newsletter 
Week of May 5, 2025 

 

 
UPCOMING CALENDAR 

 

 MAY  
Mon 5/5 Staff Appreciation Week Starts 
Wed 5/7 No Homework Night Fundraiser, Tacos & Ice 
  Cream 
Thu 5/8 PTO Meeting, LLE, 8:30am 
Fri 5/9 Spirit Wear  
Fri 5/9 LLE Field Day  
Fri 5/16 Spirit Wear  
Fri 5/16 CRS Field Day 
Sun 5/18 Demarest 5K 
Tue 5/20 COW & BOE Meeting, CRS, 7pm 
Fri 5/23 Memorial Day Weekend – Schools Closed 
Mon 5/26 Memorial Day – Schools Closed 
Fri 5/30 Spirit Wear  
 
 

NOTEWORTHY 
 

LAST OFFICIAL PTO Meeting of the school year 
will take place this Thursday, 5/8 at 8:30am! 
 
 
We encourage everyone to join the Demarest 
PTO! New members can purchase membership 
at demarestpto.membershiptoolkit.com. 
 
                                     
To access the PTO Directory and the Store, go 
to the App Store and download the 
Membership Toolkit app. 

                          
 

Stay up to date by visiting our website at 
www.demarestpto.org. Like us on Facebook at 
Demarest PTO and follow us on Instagram at 
demarestpto. 

                            
 
 
  
 

Demarest Parent Teacher Organization 
A Tradition of Serving Demarest Schools for Over 80 Years 

 
PRESIDENTS’ CORNER 

 

Happy May, Demarest families! It’s Teacher Appreciation Week, 
and we’re going full Cinco de Mayo—because let’s be real, our 
teachers deserve a whole fiesta (and maybe a few siestas to rest 
their superhero capes). Thanks to your generous support and 
contributions throughout the year, the PTO is thrilled to sponsor 
a fun-filled week to celebrate our INCREDIBLE teachers and 
staff! We’ve got something fun planned every single day, so be 
sure to check the flyer below to see how we’re turning 
appreciation into a weeklong celebration of guac-worthy 
greatness. 
 

Spring Enrichment wrapped up last week—unless you’re one of 
the lucky few with a makeup session —check your Flex account 
to confirm any makeup classes. 
 

Mark your calendars for Wednesday, May 7th—it’s our No 
Homework Night Fundraiser! That’s right: no homework, no 
dishes, and no shame in eating your body weight in tacos AND 
Daniela’s Ice Cream. Meet us at El Taco Bar, and don’t be 
surprised if you bump into half the Demarest crew while you're 
there! Check out the flyer with more deets below! 
 

Our next PTO Meeting is Thursday, May 8th, and this one's in 
person! Come hear the latest updates, connect with fellow 
parents, and learn more about the open board positions for 
next year. Whether you're curious or ready to jump in, we’d 
love to have you involved. 
 

While we’re in the spirit of appreciation—save the date for 
Tuesday, June 3rd! We’re throwing a Member & Volunteer 
Appreciation Breakfast to celebrate all of YOU. Come hungry, 
leave appreciated (we hope!). Take a peek at the flyer below! 
RSVP required for this one— forms.gle/Srg8629ZoAKL7Vub6 
 

Lastly, if you’re thinking about joining the PTO Board for next 
year, take a peek at the flyer in this newsletter. Open positions 
are listed, and submissions are due by Friday, May 16th. Don’t 
hesitate to inquire and apply—we’d love to have you on the 
team! 
 

With endless appreciation for our everyday heroes—capes 
optional, coffee encouraged. 
Batool & Lauren 
Demarest PTO Co-Presidents  
president@demarestpto.org 



                                                                                                                             
DEMAREST PTO NEWS 

 

 
 

 
To volunteer, click on tinyurl.com/yvfhb9db. 

 

 
Thanks to your generous support and contributions 
throughout the year, the PTO is thrilled to sponsor a fun-
filled week to celebrate our INCREDIBLE teachers and 
staff! 
 

 
 



                                                                                                                             
DEMAREST PTO NEWS – Cont’d 

 
The PTO is seeking 1 
volunteer for the CRS Field 
Day Coordinator. If 
interested, please email 
secretary@demarestpto.org. 
Please note that you must be 
a PTO member to volunteer 

for any PTO positions. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
RSVP @  forms.gle/Srg8629ZoAKL7Vub6  



 
COMMUNITY NEWS 

  

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 


